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Olivia Glantz

From: SHEILA CASE-HOWELL <CASEHOWELL@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 08, 2019 4:09 PM

To: Olivia Glantz; Frankpack@gmail.com

Subject: Subject:  19-107670-LD & 19-109427-Z0

I live on Summer Wind Ct. and the back of my property backs up to Kale Street.  The increase in traffic on Kale street will 

greatly impact my property.  As it is, the construction traffic has already impacted my family as the dump trucks and 

other vehicles speed down Kale.  There is no police presence and the construction companies do not adhere to the 

speed limit on Kale.  I can’t imagine having another 600+ cars exiting on Kale (speeding)! 

 

I realize there is now one exit on Hazelgreen, but people who live closer to Kale will use Kale!  

 

This traffic causes noise and exhaust and is a danger to the children who walk home on these streets. 

 

Please read this letter out loud and realize the number of people who are affected by having 600+ cars in their 

neighborhood.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Case-Howell           

4532 Summer Wind Ct. NE 

Salem, OR  97305 

503-463-6362+ 

 

 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 


